


	[bookmark: _GoBack]Cambodia
	Recommendations For

	
	FCPF
	National Govt.

	Awareness Raising
	-FCPF not only directs funds through govt. but also directly through IP organizations and civil society organizations.

-There is need to increase the technical back stopping by increasing the number of trainings and meeting with the government, indigenous peoples and civil society organizations. 

-Comprehensive information about FCPF should be provided. The time should be sufficient

-All FCPF key documents shall be translated to native languages and disseminated to the community level.
 

	-More workshop and trainings in local, provincial and national especially with indigenous women and youth should be organized (Focus on the concept of REDD+ and its potential risks and benefits),

-Comprehensive training should be provided to develop indigenous peoples’ trainers and facilitators

-Information dissemination should be done through TV and radio

-Production of info posters and animation video should be promoted

-The information should be made available in a simple and understandable languages

-Indigenous peoples’ customary rights to their natural resources should also be a part of the awareness raising materials.

-The government should allocate separate budget to IP to do awareness raising at the local level. 


	Consultation
	-FCPF has to hold the government accountable to focus on the rights and specific issues of IP during consultation 
 

-Monitor and encourage government for the implementation of Free, Prior and Informed Consent (FPIC)


	-The consultations with indigenous peoples should be done in the local, provincial and national levels ensuring the FPIC principle is applied.

-Govt. should be accountable to do the proper consultation, particularly focusing indigenous youth and women 

-Reflection workshops should be conducted at national, sub-national and community levels about the consultations

-The mechanism to monitor the consultations at all levels should be established ensuring the participation of indigenous peoples

	Representation
	-FCPF should share the lessons learned from different countries to the government in terms of the IP representation 

-The FCPF should explicitly suggest the government to ensure at least three IP including women representation at national level.

  
	- At least 3 IP representatives should be guaranteed at the national level

-Acknowledge and respect the IP self-selected representatives

-IP representatives should be gender balanced

-It is important to make sure that the indigenous peoples’ representatives are accountable to their constituency






